
7:/7 
JA 2 5 19<JU 

Sl:.IVIIIV\1\1 l.lUIV\lit SOUTHEASTERN 
CAMPUS BULLETIN OFFICE OF 

STUDENT AFFAIRS 

January 21-25, 1980 

Monday, January 21 

4:00 p.m. and 6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, January 22 

9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday, January 23 

7:15 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, January 24 

10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

Friday, January 25 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VII, No. 17 

Formation In Ministry Workshop for seniors. 
Signup in FIM office. 

Methodist students interviews, N.C. Con-
ference. Mackie Hali conference room. 
See notice. 

Chapel: Missionary Day. Dr. Gerald Ander-
son, Director - Overseas Ministries Study 
Center, Ventor, New Jersey. 

S.C. Club Banquet. See details in notice. 

Prayer Breakfast for seminary community. 
Coffee and donuts available. Cafeteria. 

Chapel: Dr. John W. Tresch, Assi~tant Pro-
fessor of Evangelism. 

Dr. Thomas H. Graves, Assistant Professor 
of Philosophy of Religion. 

Alabama Club Banquet. Seminary cafeteria. 
See details in notice. 

Student Council Forum. Mission and Ministr 
Conference, Refugee Family update, Olympic 
Evangelism Team will be discussed. 

METHODIST INTERVIEWS: Representatives from the N.C. Conference, 
United Methodist Church, will be on campus 

Tuesday, January 22 from 9:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. to interview Methodist students. 
Interviews will be held in the Mackie Hall Conference Room, second floor. All 
Methodist students are invited to be luncheon guests of the N.C. Conference 
on Tuesday from 12:45 - 1:45 in the cafeteria. Go through the cafeteria 
line as usual and meet in the designated area. 

ALABAMA CLUB BANQUET: All Alabama students and their spouses 
are invited to the annual Alabama Club 

banquet to be held Thursday, January 24 in the seminary cafeteria at 7:00 p.m. 
Reservations must be made by calling either Stan Prewett (556-1864), Max 
Buttram (828-2911) or the Formation in Ministry office. Dr. Sam Granade, 
Director of Church-Minister Relations, will be the host and will be available 
for interviews Wednesday and Thursday. Make interview appointments through 
FIM. 

SUMMER PRACTICUM: There are openings in the Practicum in Home 
Missions (H 2324) for this summer in Boston, 

New York, Atlanta and Charlotte. Eight hours credit is offered. Expenses and 
stipend are provided by the Home Mission Board. See Dr. Braswell for an appli 
cation. 

OVER 



S.C. BANQUET: Dr. Charles Rabon, state convention repre-
sentative from S.C. will be here to host 

a banquet for S.C. students on Tuesday, January 22 at 7:00 p.m. in the cafe-
teria. Those interested in attending should contact Mark Smith by Friday, 
January 18. 

SEMINAR FOR WOMEN: The annual Esther Adams Seminar for Women 
will be held February 4 and 5. Mrs. Janice 

Siler, Pastoral Counselor at the Baptist Hospital, Winston-Salem, will be 
speaking on, "Changing Roles for Women and Skills For Coping With Them." 
The program will begin at 7:30 p.m. Monday, February 4, in the Bethea Room. On 
Tuesday, February 5, Mrs. Siler will be speaking in chapel and will be avail~ 
able during a discussion session afterwards. This special program will be 
climaxed with a Valentine Banquet for the seminary family at 7:00 p.m. Tuesday 
evening in the cafeteria. Tickets are $4.25 per person and include a buffet 
meal, entertainment and guest speakers Mahon and Janice Siler. Child care 
will be provided free and by reservation (556-3101, ext. 263). Tickets are 
limited and can be purchased in the Student Affairs office or at the Switch-
board. 

PREACHING OPPORTUNITY: All students desiring to participate in the 
Cooperative Education Program in Preaching 

(for students desiring experience in preaching through area churches) should 
sign up in the Formation in Ministry office by January 28. All interested 
students, including past participants, must sign up. Questions should be 
directed to Jim Johrison (556-1735) or the FIM office. 

ENQUIRY NOTES: The Enquiry publication schedule for the 
spring semester is: 

Issue 
February 5 
March 4 

Deadline 
January 30 
February 27 

April 1 March 26 

We are always eager to assist you with publicity and to provide members of the 
seminary community with interesting information; however, we do not always know 
your needs. Please contact us if we can be of help to you or if you have infor-
mation which students may find useful, We may be reached at 556-1418 (home) 
or through the Office of Student Affairs in Mackie Hall. 

WRITERSr READING GROUP: There will be a meeting of _the Writers' 
Reading Group on Monday, January 28 at 7 p.m 

in A 101. All those interested in writing and sharing their writing with other 
are invited. Contact Linda Morgan (869-3330) or Henry Carrigan (556-9911). 

TALENT SHOW: On February 23 at 9:00 p.m., a student -
faculty talent show will b~ sponsored by 

the Student Mission and Ministry Conference. The committee is looking for par-
ticipants from students, faculty and staff. If you are willing to perform, 
please contact Chris Walker at 556-1641 or Dr. Luke Smith, ext. 208. 

CONFERENCE ON On January 29-30, Southeastern will sponsor 
BIBLICAL AUTHORITY: a Conference on Biblical Authority for all 

Baptists- both laypersons and ministers. Th 
two-day event will feature messages by Dr. Herschel H. Hobbs, Pastor-emeritus, 
FBC Oklahoma City, Oklahoma; Dr. Donald Cook, Professor ofN.T. and President W. 
Randall Lolley .. Program schedules are posted on bulletin boards and seminary 
students are invited to attend. 

CAMPBELL BASKETBALL: Southeastern students who would like to at-
tend Campbell University home basketball 

games may do so free of charge by presenting their student I.D.'s at the door. 
A game schedule is posted at the Commons Room entrance, Mackie Hall. 

WELCOME: 

semester. 

A special welcome is extended to new adjunc-
tive faculty members who are teaching this 

Johnny Clements, -Visiting Instructor of Christian Education 
·Floyd A. Craig, Visiting Assistant Professor of ·Pastoral Leadership 

in Church Ministries. 
Chevis F. Horne, Visiting Professor of Preaching 
Charles L. McMillan, Jr., Visiting Professor of Pastoral Leadership 

- in Church Ministries 
Vergil E. Queen, Visiting Professor of Methodist Polity 
Henry Turlington, Fletcher Visiting Professor of Missions 

Materials for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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